WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE WEEKEND
OF 12 & 13 SEPTEMBER 2015

Congratulations to Liliana Elizabeth Fowler, infant daughter of Adam and Tara
Trudnak Fowler and granddaughter of Robert and Selma Peters Trudnak, who
was Baptized and Chrismated on Saturday, September Sth, 2015. Best wishes
to our new Maronite Catholic.

Best wishes to Tiffany Leigh Ann Tulaney and James Bernard Neberman who
were married at our parish on Sunday, September 6th, 2015. Tiffany is the
daughter of David and Benedette Tulaney. Please congratulate them all.

The 2015 Lebanese Heritage Festival is next Sunday, September 20" from Noon
to 7:00 PM. See you all there!

This is Festival Work Week and we will be baking and prepping beginning on
Tuesday, Sept. 15 at 9:30 AM in the church hall, and continuing every day until
the Festival next Sunday. A lot of help is needed. No experience is necessary!
Men and women and all ages are welcome. Please come and help.

Donations are needed for the lamb, beef and chicken for the kabobs, kibbee,
grapeleaves, etc. for the festival. Anyone wishing to donate, please send your
checks payable to Saint Ann Maronite Church to the Church Office.

Anyone wishing to donate gently used items for our Festival’s popular “White
Elephant Sale” please call Anne Hazzouri McAndrew at 570-510-4997 as soon
as possible.

Baskets are needed for the Basket Raffle at the Festival. This is a popular event
and we need many baskets. If you want to donate a basket and need ideas, gift
cards are popular and easy to get. If you can help, call Mary Theresa Mackarey
Fielding at 570-510-6302 or Maria Ligorio at 570-342-9229 as soon as possible.
Baskets may be brought to the Church Hall staring on Tuesday.
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